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Advisor calls on the Governor 

The Advisor to Governor, Shri Y.S. Dadwal, former Delhi Police Commissioner 

called on the Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Shri JP Rajkhowa at Raj Bhavan, 

Itanagar on 28th January 2016.  

The Governor instructed Shri Dadwal, who arrived in the State Capital yesterday 

to take immediate steps to ensure rule of law, and maintenance of peace and 

tranquillity throughout the State. Utmost care be taken to safeguard the interest 

of the common people. In the same line, freedom of the common citizens and 

government officers must not be infringed. No person should be allowed to take 

law into his hands and no nuisance should be tolerated. Law breaker should be 

dealt with firm hands. 

Later the Governor had separate meetings with Chief Secretary Shri Ramesh 

Negi, Principal Secretary Finance Shri Satya Gopal and Secretary Law Shri Onit 

Panyang to keep abreast himself of the administrative and financial status of the 

State. The officers briefed the Governor on various departments and suggested 

necessary corrective steps.  

Meanwhile the Governor has reiterated his appeal to the people of the State to 

carry on the normal duties as usual and in case of any difficulty, they may refer 

the matter to Governor Secretariat. He also appealed to the people to maintain 

communal harmony and peace. 
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